
 
 

 

 

June 1, 2023 

 

Changes to Wattsmart Homes Program in Wyoming 

Dual Fuel Heat Pumps 

Through market feedback the need to broaden Dual Fuel Heat Pumps existing system 

requirements has been identified. Below outlines the program rule change effective June 1, 2023. 
 

Program rule through May 31, 2023: 
“Previous primary heat source must have been a ducted gas or propane furnace with central air 
conditioning that served at least 80% of the home’s conditioned living space.” 

 
Program rule beginning June 1, 2023: 
“Previous primary system must have been a permanently installed natural gas or propane ducted 
system that served at least 80% of the home’s conditioned living space.” 

 
 

It is the Company’s intent to make ongoing adjustments to the rebates for certain measures in 

response to market conditions (changes in material costs, product availability, price competition, 
etc.), and stay in alignment with the Company’s defined savings targets, incentive budget, and cost- 

effectiveness requirements. 


